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BBVN/Circular/2021-22/21      Date:   14th Feb., 2022 

CIRCULAR NO. 21 
 

 Dear Parents,  
Greetings!  

Hope you all are safe and healthy.  

This is to apprise you about the guidelines issued by Govt. of Rajasthan., the school will commence 

classes for students of Nur to V from Wednesday, 16
th

February 2022. School timing will be for Nur. to 

Prep 9.15 am to 1.15 pm and for I to V 9.15 am to 3.15 pm. In light of the seriousness of COVID-19 

Pandemic, the school would like to seek permission of the parents for the same. You are requested to go 

through the enclosed instructions carefully.  

Important Points & Instructions:  

• Consent of parents is must for attending school. 

• Both parents and students must strictly follow all Generic Preventive Measures laid down in the 

Standard Operating Procedure issued by Ministry of Health & Family Welfare in this regard. 

• Wearing of mask is mandatory, maintaining social distance and use of personal sanitizer at 

regular interval is necessary.  

• Students to carry their own water bottles. Sharing of water bottles and lunch strictly prohibited. 

• No sharing of study material and stationary with others.  

• The school shall follow all safety protocols and measures as proposed by MoH&FW.  

• Self-monitoring of health by students and parents is essential. The student should not come to 

school even in case of minor illness.  

• Students who have not paid their 3
rd

 & 4
th

 installment of session 2021-22 or any due of previous 

session (if any) may not be allowed to attend school.  

• Wearing school uniform is mandatory.  

 

Please note that filling up of this Consent Form by parents is mandatory for all.  

Stay Safe, Stay Healthy! 

Thanks & Regards, 

 

 

(Mrs. Madhulika Mishra) 

Principal 


